
Walter Williams - Fwd: RE: Cancellation of petition 1709

From: Keith McCrary
To: Walter Williams
Date: 1/23/2019 10:29 AM
Subject: Fwd: RE: Cancellation of petition 1709

For our records.

Keith McCrary
Supervisor of Maps and Records
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
mccraryk@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor

>>> Gary Hoover <gary@hooverelectric.com> 11/30/2018 4:29 PM >>>
Hi Keith I want to cancel  alley  project  best Gary

From: Keith McCrary <mccraryk@detroitmi.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 3:26 PM
To: Gary Hoover <gary@hooverelectric.com>
Cc: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Subject: Cancellation of petition 1709

Mr. Hoover,

 Would you please send us a quick reply stating that we can cancel and close petition x1709.

Keith McCrary

Supervisor of Maps and Records

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works

313-224-3970

mccraryk@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor

Page 1 of 1

1/23/2019file:///C:/Users/williamswl.DS/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/5C4841FBLYNCODPO...


